
SR 99 SIGNALIZATION AT RICHVALE HIGHWAY  
 
Purpose: Safety and Operation at State Route 99 and Richvale 

Highway 
 
Description: This project improves the intersection at SR 99 and Richvale 

Highway by installing a signal, widening the approach 
roadways for more capacity and improving site distance.  

 
Funding: Regional Improvement Program (RIP) 
 State Highway and Operations Protection Program (SHOPP)  

 
Sponsoring Agencies: California Department of Transportation 
    Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG) 
 
Contact Person:  Andy Newsum, Deputy Director 
 
Status:   Project Construction to begin in Spring of 2007 
 
Cost:    $1 million  

 


